11 August 2014

Captain Denise Duguay
Holyoke Police Department
138 Appleton Street
Holyoke, MA 01040

Dear Captain Duguay:

Thank you for taking the time today to explain to me your procedures for obtaining
police reports pertaining to my children Jade Anna Symington and Connor Peter
Silvernail (formerly Connor Patrick Symington).

Our contact info is:

Cheryl and Connor Silvernail
245 Northwest Road

Westhampton, MA 01027
413.203.3040

Our reason for wanting the reports is for all lawful purposes that a file like this is released
to the victim and mother of this type of alleged crime.

As I mentioned, we do not have the report number. The people interviewed were
Timothy Symington, Connor Symington (SS#017786754) and Jade Symington
(SS#011826986) beginning in April/May 2004. However, to make it easier for you to
find the files and report number, Detective Sergeant Mark Popielarczyk quickly received
the file from Jennifer Sattler upon his request and would have whatever identifying
information you need to make this process quick and easy for you. He can be reached at

413:52.7.1212.

As per your request, we agree to pay the costs involved 1n obtaining the reports from you.

We look forward to hearing from you as to when we can come and get a copy of the
reports. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Silvernail (formerly Cheryl Duval) Connor Silvernail

cc: Detective Sergeant Mark Popielarczyk, Easthampton PD



